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Lionel Street
Burnley
BB12 6DY
01282 427154
Headteacher:  Mrs. Nicola Daniels-Green
head@ightenhill-nur.lancs.sch.uk 
Newsletter – 05.09.2017
Welcome Back
Welcome back to all our children and families.  We’ve enjoyed having the children back in nursery and hearing about their holidays.  They’ve definitely been growing over the summer.

Coat Hooks
Coat hooks had to be changed over the summer holidays.  We apologise for any inconvenience and hope you found the new one.

PM Collection Times
[bookmark: _GoBack]In order to ensure the safety of the children, we will have only two collection times.  The door will be opened at 3.15pm for anyone who needs to collect siblings from school and then again at 3.30pm.  If this causes a difficulty for anyone, please come and see me.

Passwords
Please ensure that your child’s password is up to date.  Please remember that you need to contact nursery to inform us if someone who doesn’t usually collect your child is collecting them from nursery.  Children cannot be collected by anyone under the age of 16.
New Parental Agreement
A compulsory new parental agreement needs to be completed in nursery.  Parents need to know their national insurance number and bring a photo form of identification e.g. passport or driving licence.   If you have not brought your child’s birth certificate previously, we need to see their birth certificate or passport. 
Please allow 5-10 minutes to complete the forms when bringing your child to nursery.  These need to be completed by Friday 8th September 2017.
Staffing Changes
Miss. Stokes is the keyworker for the Butterfly Group.  Mrs. Whitehead will still be working with the children but will also be supporting children and families.  We will be starting some sessions for parents soon.  More details will be sent out soon.
New Children
Our new 3-4 year olds are having their visits on Thursday 7th September and starting on Friday 8th September.
Our new 2 year olds are having their visits on Monday 11th September and starting on Tuesday 12th September.
Forest School
Forest School sessions will start again the week beginning Monday 18th September.  Details of when your child will be in Forest School will be sent out next week.
Snack Money Reminder
Please can the £1.50 snack money be given to Mrs. Fletcher in the office on Mondays.
Wellies
Please keep a pair of wellies at nursery for your child to use for outdoor play and forest school.
Medication
Please ensure that your child’s medication is in date and in nursery.
Website
Our new website is now up and running.  Please visit www.ightenhill-nur.lancs.sch.uk 
Also please like our Facebook page Ightenhill Nursery to receive regular updates and reminders.

We hope you all had a lovely summer break.  Please come don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any queries or concerns.  We look forward to continuing working with you.
Mrs. Daniels-Green
We nurture, we learn, we grow.
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